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To:           April 14th 2020 

CEB National Federations, LOC 

Copy : ESF, WBSC 

 

 

Dear Presidents, 

Dear Friends, 

 

As mentioned in the letter sent on April 1
st
, 2020, the CEB Executive Committee met again 

on April 13
th

 to discuss the updates regarding the coronavirus COVID-19.  

 

Considering that the spread of the coronavirus hasn’t been tackled, the EC took the following 

decisions: 

- Cancellation of the U-12 European Baseball Championship that was planned in 

Mortsel, Belgium from July 7
th

 to the 11
th

   

- Cancellation of the U-12 European Baseball Championship Qualifier that was 

planned in Mortsel, Belgium from July 7
th

 to the 11
th

   

- Cancellation of the European Baseball Championship Senior C-Pool that was 

planned in Blagoevgrad, Bulgaria, from July the 28
th

 to August the 1
st
.  

 

As a result of the cancellation of the 2020 U-12 EBC, the 2021 U-12 EBC will serve as a 

qualifier for the 2021 WBSC U-12 Baseball World Cup. 

 

The following event are being postponed until further notice: 

- U-18 European Baseball Championship that was planned from July 13
th

 to 18
th

 in 

Macerata, Italy, to end of September/beginning of October, dates TBD 

- European Baseball Championship Senior B-Pools that were planned from July 28
th

 

to August 1
st
 in Moscow, Russia and Zagreb, Croatia, to end of September/beginning 

of October, dates TBD 

 

No decision yet has been made on the U-15 European Baseball Championship Qualifiers 

that are planned from July 21
st
 to 25

th
 in Hoboken, Belgium and Trnava, Slovakia, and the U-

23 European Baseball Championship Qualifiers that are planned from August 10
th

 to 15
th

 

in Moscow, Russia and Utena, Lithuania.  

 

The Executive Committee continues to monitor the situation will meet again in two weeks to 

determine the further course of action.  

 

Until then take care of you, your friends and family. Stay safe.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Didier Seminet    Krunoslav Karin 

President      Secretary General 

 


